Original Email written by Melissa Manzanares, Souper Bowl of Caring National Youth Advisory Board in 2010. This is an updated version. 


My name is (insert Name) and I attend (insert Church/School). I was recently selected as one of (insert #) high school students from across the (insert state/nation) that currently serve on the (insert year) Souper Bowl of Caring's National Youth Advisory Board.

On Sunday, February 2, 2020, it will have been 30 years since one youth group believed they could make a difference.  They acted on their passion and started a movement that is transforming Super Bowl weekend in to the country’s largest youth-led weekend of giving and serving. 

Since that time, Souper Bowl of Caring has become a national movement uniting schools, congregations, community organizations and compassionate individuals to tackle hunger in their local communities.  More than $150 million has been generated for food banks, soup kitchens, meal programs and other hunger-relief charities across the country.

Now it’s your turn to help tackle hunger in your own community, while sharing God’s love with the nation.  Participation is easy! There are just four simple steps to join this mission:

1. REGISTER to receive your free promotional materials.
2. COLLECT donations on or in the weeks leading up to Super Bowl Sunday.
3. REPORT your collection to the Souper Bowl of Caring to be included in the national total at TackleHunger.org.
DONATE 100% of your collection to the charity of YOUR choice.  

Register your team on line at TackleHunger.org and receive a free starter kit to assist with your Souper Bowl of Caring campaign.
We look forward to witnessing thousands of youth across the country joining together to share God’s love and care for our neighbors in need on February 2, 2020!

